
 

Pastoral Letter on Racism III 

In November 2018, the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops released a long-awaited  

Pastoral letter on Racism entitled  

Open Wide our Hearts: The Enduring Call to Love 
 

In February 2019 and February 2020, Father Stephen Thorne  

offered presentations on this critical document.  

Attended by more than 100 faculty, staff, and students,  

the presentations were so well-received that we have invited  

Father Thorne to offer a session on racial healing in 2021.  

 

In early January,  

we will announce the date and format  

and send a registration reminder! 

 

 

 

 

Lenten Soup and Sharings 

(3 sessions spread throughout Lent) 

Ash Wednesday is February 17, 2021 

Easter is April 4, 2021 
 

 Sodexo’s Better Tomorrow 2025 initiative 

 Opdenaker on current recycling issues 

 PBS documentary United Shades of America and discussion  

Dates and format will be announced in January 2021 

 

 

 

  Earth Week Mass and Festival  

       April 22, 2021 
 

Agenda of Events will be shared in the Spring semester. 


